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April 30, 2019

TO: Honorable John Whitmire, Chair, Senate Committee on Criminal Justice
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB2045 by Fallon (Relating to the authority of certain local governmental entities to enter

into an agreement to create a mutual aid law enforcement task force.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to remove a restriction that mutual aid law
enforcement task force agreements may only be entered into by neighboring or contiguous
entities.

According to the Department of Public Safety (DPS), no fiscal implication to the State is
anticipated.

Local Government Impact

According to DPS, no fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

According to the Texas Municipal League, the bill would have no significant fiscal impact to
cities.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety
LBB Staff: WP, GP, LBO, SD
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